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environmental2@hilland.co.za

From: cathy@hilland.co.za

Sent: Friday, 25 February 2022 7:16 AM

To: Inge Delport

Subject: FW: Water Use Application has been submitted to the department (WU22973)

Importance: High

For our BAR – proof of the WULA GA submission on the 24th January 2022 and proof of our 

correspondence with their Case officer for information.  

 

Love Cathy 

 

From: cathy@hilland.co.za <cathy@hilland.co.za>  

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 7:15 AM 

To: 'fenin2@dws.gov.za' <fenin2@dws.gov.za> 

Cc: 'Jamie Raubenheimer' <jamie@cpdev.co.za>; 'Lance Chalwin-Milton' <Lance@ancoragroup.co.za> 

Subject: Water Use Application has been submitted to the department (WU22973) 

Importance: High 

 

Dear Ms N Feni 

WUL Manager – Control and Environmental Officer 

 

We are busy preparing our Final BAR for submission to DEDECT on the Vryburg Mall project that is 

the subject of the WULA that has been submitted below for authorisation. See the email below 

relating to the submission on the 24th January 2022 from Du Toit Wilken. 

 

Could you please supply me with a letter to confirm that the application is being processed that I 

can include with our submission to DEDECT and possibly include the timeframe within which you 

anticipate the GA being issued as this will have an impact on their decision making timeframe 

(they will wait for your decision first).  

 

Many thanx  

 

Love Cathy 

 

Cathy Avierinos 
HilLand Environmental (Pty) Ltd 

166 Mountview Farm, Victoria Heights 

P.O.Box 590 - George, 6530 - Western Cape - South Africa 

www.hilland.co.za 

Mobile:+27 (0) 825586589 - Office: +27 (0) 44 8890229 - Fax: +27 (0)86 5425248 
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From: DuToit Wilken <dutoit@elemental-s.co.za> 

Date: Tuesday, 15 February 2022 at 13:11 

To: Jamie Raubenheimer <jamie@cpdev.co.za> 

Subject: FW: Water Use Application has been submitted to the department (WU22973) 

FYI 

  

From: Ewulaas_Do_Not_Reply@dws.gov.za <Ewulaas_Do_Not_Reply@dws.gov.za>  

Sent: Monday, 24 January 2022 13:01 

To: DuToit Wilken <dutoit@elemental-s.co.za> 

Subject: Water Use Application has been submitted to the department (WU22973) 

  

Dear Mr DuToit Wilken (Senior Specialist), 
 
The following application has been submitted to the department : 
 
Vryburg Mall GA (WU22973) 
 
The Application was submitted to :  
 
Name : Ms N. Feni (WUL Manager [Control and Enviromental Officer]) 
e-Mail : fenin2@dws.gov.za 
Tel : 0538367661 
 
Click Here to access the Application 

 

Kind Regards, 
e-WULAAS on Behalf of Department of Water and Sanitation 
 
Private Bag X313, Pretoria, 0001 
Sedibeng Building, 185 Francis Baard Street, Pretoria, 0001 
Tel: (012) 336 7500 
Fax: (012) 323-4472 
Website: www.dws.gov.za 
Email: E-WULAASCalls@dws.gov.za 

 

 

 
 

 

In e-WULAAS Notifications 

DISCLAIMER: This message and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the addressee. If you have 

received this message in error, please notify the system manager/sender. Any unauthorized use, alteration or 

dissemination is prohibited. The Department of Water and Sanitation further accepts no liability whatsoever for any 

loss, whether it be direct, indirect or consequential, arising from this e-mail, nor for any consequence of its use or 

storage.  
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To help protect your privacy, 
Micro so ft Office prevented  
auto matic downlo ad o f this  
picture from the Internet.

 

Virus-free. www.avast.com  

 


